
Ned  Price,  State  Department
Spokesman,  Warns  Israel  Not
to ‘Exacerbate Tensions’
by Hugh Fitzgerald

Ned  Price,  the  State  Department  spokesman,  held  a  press
briefing  on  March  1  in  which  he  set  out  the  Biden
Administration’s hopes for the Middle East. Here’s a report:
“US:  Israel  should  avoid  unilateral  steps  with
Palestinians,”  Jihad  Watch.  
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